
-- -.

Commonwealth I:dison Company
" ~ l 10 Opus Place

*

,
Dow ncrs Grove, 11.60515

January 9,1996

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2
Third Ten Year Interval Inspection Plan: Relief Request CR-16
NRC Docket Nos. 50-2.54 and 50-265

Reference: (1) J. Schrage letter to U.S. NRC, dated September 25,1995.

(2) J. Miller (GE) letter to C. Larson dated September 17,1970

In Reference (1), Comed submitted proposed alternative testing requirements from the ;

requirements of the 1989 Edition of ASME Section XI, subarticle IWA-5250(a)(2) for |

bolted connections. Relief Request CR 16, provided in that referenced letter, described the |
alternative testing requirements. j

The purpose of this letter is to provide clarification regarding the referenced relief
request. Quad Cities Station utilizes the guidance of GE Services Information Letter
(SIL) 483 for performing maintenance on control rod drives (CRD). In addition, Quad !

Cities utilizes similar guidance regarding CRD flange leakage requirements as described |

in Reference (2). |
|

To the best of my knowledge and belief, the information contained herein is true and |
correct. In some respect, this information is not based on my personal knowledge, but on
information furnished by other Comed employoes, contractor employees, and/or
consultants. Such information has been reviewed in accordance with company practice,
and I believe it to be reliable.

If there are any further questions regarding this issue, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

M <d
Bob Rybak
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator - RIII
R. M. Pulsifer, Project Manager NRR
C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector - Quad Cities
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety IDNS
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